HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN
August 3, 2017

“Rotary: Making A Difference”

“Four Way Test — Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All
Concerned? Will It Build Goodwill And Better Friendships?
Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?”

UPCOMING MEETING DATES:
New Meeting Location — Chandelier Ballroom

8/3  Hartford Rotary Club Meeting/Packer Raffle Ticket
Drawing.

8/4  Grapes, Hops, n’ Greens Golf Outing.

8/17 Hartford Rotary Board Meeting @ 11:00 AM/Club
meeting @ Noon.

August Sgt. at Arms — Mike Mally
August Greeter — Bob Stumpner
July Long Putt Contest - Betsy Wittenberger

HUHS Pickup — None
August Birthdays - 8/2 — Tom Doubleday, 8/8 — Jeff Millikin

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING
July 20, 2017

OPENING: Ron Schlitt called the meeting to order. John Spielmann led
the club in prayer. Ron then led the club in the Pledge of Allegiance to
the Flag.

GREETERS REPORT: No guests were in attendance at today’s
meeting.



STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT: John Spielmann reported that we
do have a host family for Faza. He will be arriving in late August. Julie
Wilk has also volunteered to serve in the role of counselor.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Peter highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the
club.

The next Board Meeting will be held on August 17th at 11:00 AM at the
Chandelier Ballroom.

The Packer Raffle Ticket drawing will take place at the August 3™ club
meeting so please sell, sell, sell your tickets.

Dave Wolbrink reported that the District Grant request for Haiti water
filters has been approved.

Dave Wolbrink encouraged the membership to consider visiting other
clubs to sell Packer Raffle Tickets and also earn a makeup. He said that
it is always interesting to see what projects the other clubs in the area
sponsor.

Erin Wilk informed the club that the first interviews for the Public
Image video will take place on Tuesday, July 25th.

Ron passed around a letter from Virginia Noe thanking the club for her
sponsorship to the World Affairs Seminar in June.

Please consider signing up for the Grapes, Hops n’ Greens Golf Outing
on August 4th at the Washington County Golf Course. The cost is $55
per golfer. Registration forms can be mailed to Janean Handel.

Ron informed the club that the Avenues of Service Chart is on the
website. Please review it for your committee assignments and the
Director assigned to supervise your committee.



The board approved the 2017-18 budget at the July 20th Board meeting.
The board felt that it should be shared with the membership for review
and comment. The board would like feedback from club members on
the type of projects they would like the board to sponsor in the future.
Should we continue to fund small projects or is the club interested in
funding a long range project over several years to get greater name
recognition for the Hartford Rotary Club???

PROGRAM:

BIRTHDAY RAFFLE: Joe Konrad was the lucky winner of today’s
birthday raffle.

ATTENDANCE REPORT: 20 members were present at today’s
meeting.

SERGEANT AT ARMS REPORT: Colleen Baus collected $25.00 at
today’s meeting.

PING PONG BALL GAME OF SKILL: Dave Wolbrink had a chance
to win $29 but he did not sink the putt today.



